
 

Researchers at the University of Arizona Asthma & Airway 
Disease Research Center and Phoenix Children’s Hospital, are 

conducting a study called ORBEX, to see if taking an ORal 
Bacterial Extract can prevent or reduce wheezing ill-

nesses in young children. 
 

Eligible participants will be enrolled between 5 to 17 months 
old and receive physical exams, study medications, 
small toys and monetary compensation for each completed 

 
 

Give us a call 
602-827-2930 

 
E-mail us  

PHXA2DRC@EMAIL.ARIZONA.EDU 
 

Visit our Website  
WWW.BreatheEasyEarly.com 

Do you have a child less than 
18 months old? 

 If you or their sibling have ever 
had asthma  

Or 

 your child has eczema  

we may have a study for you! 

An Institutional Review Board responsible for human subjects research at The University of Arizona reviewed this research project and found it to be ac-

ceptable, according to applicable state and federal regulations and University policies designed to protect the rights and welfare of participants in research. 
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